City of Pensacola Pensacola, L. 32502
Memorandum
File #: 17-00396 Community Redevelopment Agency 8/7/2017

PRESENTATION ITEM

FROM: Jewel Cannada-Wynn, Chairperson

SUBJECT:

FISCAL YEAR 2018 DOWNTOWN IMPROVEMENT BOARD WORK PLAN
REQUEST:

That the Community Redevelopment Agency (CRA) receive a presentation on the Fiscal Year 2018 Downtown
Improvement Board (DIB) Work Plan.

SUMMARY:

On July 18, 2005, the CRA approved an interlocal agreement with the DIB for attraction of new residential
development to the downtown area, creation of a comprehensive downtown parking strategy, and for other
activities that offer mutual benefits to the CRA and to the citizens of Pensacola. The agreement was authorized
for a period of fifteen years and provides annual contributions to the DIB in the same amount as those funds
paid into the Urban Core Redevelopment Trust Fund by DIB.

Section 3 of the agreement provides that “by July 1 of every year the DIB shall create or update a plan of work
for the next fiscal year”. The DIB Work Plan for the 2018 fiscal year will be presented by DIB Executive
Director, Curt Morse.

PRIOR ACTION:

July 18, 2005 - The CRA approved an interlocal agreement with the DIB.

STAFF CONTACT:

M. Helen Gibson, AICP, CRA Administrator
Victoria D’ Angelo, Assistant CRA Administrator

ATTACHMENTS:
1) DIB Interlocal Agreement

PRESENTATION: Yes
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